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Upper Trinity Receives Awards for Financial Reporting  

December 13, 2023 – Lewisville, TX. Upper Trinity Regional Water District (UTRWD) is proud to 
announce its 23rd annual consecutive recognition with the Certificate of Achievement for Excellence in 
Financial Reporting. This award, presented by the Government Finance Officers Association, is a top 
honor in governmental accounting and financial reporting. 

The Certificate of Achievement for Excellence in Financial Reporting acknowledges Upper Trinity's 
commitment to maintaining high standards in financial management. This accomplishment reflects the 
district's dedication to transparent and accountable financial practices. 

Larry Patterson, Upper Trinity’s Executive Director, commented on the achievement, saying, "Receiving 
this recognition for the 23rd consecutive year is a significant honor for UTRWD. This recognition highlights 
our ongoing commitment to sound financial record keeping and transparent reporting. We are proud to 
be consistently recognized as a leader in governmental accounting practices." 

The award is a result of a thorough, blind evaluation process assessing the completeness and 
transparency of financial reporting. UTRWD's 23-year streak of receiving this recognition demonstrates 
the organization's commitment to maintaining financial integrity. 

Upper Trinity’s financial information can be found at https://www.utrwd.com/about-us/financial-
information.  More information about these awards can be found on the Government Finance Officers 
Association website at https://www.gfoa.org/awards.  

About UTRWD 

Upper Trinity is a regional water district created by the Texas Legislature in 1989 for the benefit of cities 
and utilities in the Denton County area.  Its mandate is to develop regional plans for water services, and 
to provide both water and wastewater services on a wholesale basis to cities and utilities within its service 
area, including all of Denton County and portions of Dallas and Collin Counties.  Upper Trinity is a leader 
in public education regarding water conservation and water quality protection, and regularly conducts 
programs concerning drought tolerant landscape techniques, landscape practices and more efficient 
water use.   

For more information, please contact Jason L. Pierce, Manager of Governmental Affairs & 
Communications at 972-219-1228. 
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